
From: Todd Slusar <todd@georgeslusar.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 6:31 AM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 
 

Good Morning, 
 
We are sending this email in full support of the 55 infill apartments being proposed for North Hackett 
Avenue. We believe it will be an asset to our neighborhood. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Todd Slusar and John George 
2503 E Newberry Blvd 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
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